From: gary carr

**Sent:** March-26-16 9:34 AM

To: <a href="mailto:clerk@hamilton.ca">clerk@hamilton.ca</a>

Subject: Development at Barton and Glover-Stoney Creek

## Good Day

Regarding development in this area, it is mind boggling. I hope all who are making decisions about this area have done a tour of the area. Such beautiful land should not be destroyed. Fruitland road east – the beginning of the Niagara Fruitbelt should be protected at all cost. Medium to High density living must never be considered but a few low density homes should be required to have a special permit. I think this land should be given a new vision. Wow, imagine rooling Farmland and classy vinyards. Once its gone, its gone forever. Please take this lands off the developers table.

Regards

Gary and Cindy

Stoney Creek, Ontario